






I thank our Championship sponsors 
Donnelly Vauxhall for their support. The 
Donnelly Group have been great 
supporters of Tyrone GAA over the years 
and we are delighted to have them on 
board. I would ask that you all support our 
sponsors, those of our Champioure your 
appreciation.

Finally then, let's look forward to two 
enjoyable games of hurling and may the 
best teams win!
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